

DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION'S PERFORMANCE APPRAISAL ATTESTATION 2024-2025

August 14, 2024

A very significant role and responsibility of the Board of Trustees is to work with the Director to design the annual performance appraisal plan, to conduct the review, to evaluate the Director's performance, to give the director feedback and to begin the cycle again for the following year.

The achievement of the required actions throughout the appraisal cycle is reported to the Minister of Education and to the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board Community by posting on the DPCDSB website.

The required attestation for the 2024-2025 appraisal cycle was sent to The Honourable. Todd Smith, Minister of Education, on August 14, 2024.



40 Matheson Blvd. W. Mississauga, ON L5R 1C5

905-890-1221 1-800-387-9501



August 14, 2024

SENT BY EMAIL

Honourable Todd Smith Ontario Minister of Education 438 University Avenue, 5th Floor Toronto, ON M5G 2K8

Dear Hon. Minister Smith,

In compliance with Regulation 83/24 of the Education Act, Director of Education Performance Appraisal, I am writing to advise that:

- Marianne Mazzorato began the position of Director of Education of the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board on November 16, 2015;
- Bi-Annual Feedback is required in this 2024-2025 performance cycle;
- The Committee chair, along with another member has met with the Director of Education to finalize her performance plan for the July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 cycle; and
- The Director of Education Performance Appraisal Plan for 2024 to 2025 has been put in place and distributed to the Board of Trustees.
- The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board website will be updated with this letter.

Sincerely,

Luz del Rosario

Chair of the Board of Trustees

legaletrosario

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic education.